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Farcet CofE Primary School 
Newsletter 
 
Dear Farcet Families, 
 
I hope that you all had a lovely Easter holiday and  
that you were able to make the most of the lovely  
weather.  
 
Thank you for supporting our Easter bonnet parade.   
The children produced some wonderful Easter  
themed creations and it was very difficult to for the  
judges to decide the winners for each class.  A big  
thank you to our judges from the Parent Council and  
to Captain Carol from the Salvation Army who gave up  
their time to purchase the Easter eggs and judge the 
competition too. Have a look at the lovely Easter  
bonnet parade photos within the newsletter.  
 
We have had a great start back to school and  
attendance for the whole school last week was superb- 
96%. Keep it up!     
 
The weather is going to be very warm this week, so please  
remember to apply sun cream before your child comes to school.  
Also, you might want to provide them with a sun hat and more 
water to keep them hydrated throughout the school day too. 
 
Have a lovely week. 
 
Caroline Sadler  (Headteacher)   
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DEMAT Together Art Exhibition 

2025 

13th and 14th June 2025 at St 

Mary’s Church, Ely. 

 

Congratulations to the following children 

whose artwork has been chosen by DEMAT and 

will be displayed at St Mary’s Church, Ely. 

 

 Cosette (Year 1) 

 Charlie O (Year 2) 

 Brooke (Year 5) 

 Kasper (Year 5) 

 Sofia (Year 6) 

 Isaac (Year 6) 

 Emily M (Year 6)  

 Ollie (Year 6) 

 

The children and their parents 

have been invited to attend a 

special viewing on the 13th June 

(4-6pm).  If you would like to see 

the children’s artwork, anyone can attend on 

Saturday 14th June (9.30-11.30am).   



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

This week, we have been talking about 

generosity.  We discussed what generosity 

means and discussed how we might show 

this at school and outside of school.   We 

also the scripture from Corinthians (9:7) 

this week: Each one must give as he has 

decided in his heart, not reluctantly or 

under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver. 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

On Friday 25th April, we 

celebrated all of the children 

who have had their birthday 

during the Easter holidays or 

had their birthday this weekend.   
 
 

ATTENDANCE  
 

Whole school attendance: 96%  
 

Earhart attendance: 98% 
 

Goodall attendance: 96% 
 

Luther-King attendance: 95% 
 



 
 
 
 

Hawking attendance: 93% 

 
Term 5  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Date Event  
30.04.25 2.50pm-3.10pm 

Phonics Test 
Information 

Session for Yr 1 
Parents with Mrs 

Masi.     
 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

 
08.05.25 VE Day 

Celebrations to 
mark the 80th 
Anniversary. 
Children can 

come to school 
wearing red, 

white and blue 
(No football 

shirts, please).  

 



 
 
 
 

12.05.25 Year 6 SATS 
grammar, 

punctuation and 
spelling paper 

 
13.05.25 Year 6 SATS 

reading paper. 

 
14.05.25 Year 6 SATS 

maths papers 1&2 

 
15.05.25 Year 6 SATS 

maths paper 3 

 
26.05.25-
01.06.25 

Half Term 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 

  

 


